Dear Consumer,
31st May is World No Tobacco
Day and we wish to remind you
that tobacco products like
cigarettes, beedis & gutka are
harming the health of thousands
of consumers resulting in death.
You are protected from being &
PASSIVE SMOKER by the
Cigarettes and Other Tobacco
Products Act (COTPA) 2003
which prohibits smoking in public
& work places. Violations will
result in proprietors, OWners,
supervisors & managers paying
a fine of Rs.200/- in each case.
Sale of tobacco products outside
Schools, HSS & Colleges is
prohibited. You can register your
complaints with F DA 2459226,
Goa Police on 100 or call the
National Helpline 1800 110 456.
Choose LIFE not TOBACCO
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